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September 18,2018

Via Email

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
9050 Junction Drive

Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

Attention; Video Division

Re: Withdrawal of Petition for Reconsideration
WETV(DT) Construction Permit (LMS File No. 0000053175)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On August 29, 2018, Hearst Properties Inc. (“Hearst”), licensee of WMOR-TV, filed a
Petition for Reconsideration of the above-referenced construction permit (the “CP”). On behalf of
Hearst, the purpose of this letter is to request withdrawal of its Petition for Reconsideration.

The FCC re-issued the authorization in question with a condition protecting station WMOR-
TV’s operations on Channel 19, and therefore rendered the Petition for Reconsideration moot.

Please contact me should any questions arige in connection with this matter.

cc: Hossein Hashemdadeh (via email)



